
KEWEENAW COUNTY PARK TRUSTEES                                                

KEWEENAW MOUNTAIN LODGE                                                                         

MINUTES OF REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 

 

A regular meeting of the Keweenaw County Park Trustees was held at 5:30 on October 12, 2010 at the 

Keweenaw Mountain Lodge 

Present: Trustees: McEvers, Muljo                                                                                                                                                                           

     KML: Dan Harri          

Guest : Darlene Bjorn, Sarah Autio, and Donna Jaaskelainen 

Motion: Muljo, support McEvers to accept financial statement and pay bills. (Minutes from last month 

not available to approve)                                                 

Motion: passed – unanimously 

GM discussed details of bills and certain points of the financial statement for September. 

Guests: shared they're appreciation for the hiring of the new GM. Conveyed how morale of the staff is 

more positive and how excited everyone is to once again see more business, cleanliness, and enjoyment 

of coming to work again. 

GM gave synopsis of several actions already taken to save money and lower spending. Aesthetic 

improvements in and around lodge were discussed. Additionally the GM advised of problems with cabin 

ammenities to be addressed. Lastly, the GM discussed the need of a small gym in the location of the old 

conference center and options of responsible ways to pay for it. 

Guest: Donna J. discussed the revenue bond and its past and future payments. Also discussed, County 

accounting procedures regarding the recording  of lodge revenue and dept payment . 

Commissioner Muljo updated the board on progress being made on snomobile groomer access to 

lodge property.  

There being no further business to come before the Park Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 

8:05pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 

Mark McEvers, Park Trustee 

 

 



 


